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Brookline Cemetery Trustees Minutes 

Thursday, August 25, 2021 
 

Working meeting held in person at Town Hall 

 

 

Attending: 

Ann Somers, secretary 

Judy Cook, member 

Mike Wenrich, sexton 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The meeting opened at 9:40 a.m.   

 

This working meeting was held toward regularizing records for cemetery burials, focused on 

updating the map for Pine Grove and the paperwork involved in identifying plot and burial 

locations.  Judy brought some sketches proposing a new layout and numbering for the unmapped 

section.  We discussed historical irregularities, goals and timelines. 

 

Mike will set up flags to help us visualize some of the current and proposed layouts.  We will 

focus on establishing the desired course for the west side of Potanipo Lane (straightened), 

clarifying the locations of the current plots to its north, and beginning to lay out new rows 

adjacent to it on the south.  We will schedule a further working meeting on site as soon as 

feasible. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:45 a.m. 

 

 

Minutes submitted by Ann C. Somers 
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